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You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

I am writing to place on record my continued objection to Aquind’s
proposal to to install cables, designed to carry 2 million watts of
electricity, under Eastney beach and to dig trenches and drill tunnels
from the landing-place, South to North, to connect the cables to The
National Grid at Lovedean. Electricity generated in Europe could
flow to the UK and vice versa. The construction of this project would
mean many months of disruption and untold damage to the fabric of
the city and along the route. Toxic material long-buried safely in
landfill sites might be unearthed, further harming the environment in
a city already suffering severe congestion.

Traffic chaos, causing much pollution, would negatively affect the
people who live in, and those who would want to visit, Portsmouth.
Let us not forget Portsmouth is the 2nd most densely populated city
outside London.

The project is being imposed upon the city and South Hampshire by
the Government. It was rejected by Portsmouth City Council and the
various County and Parish Councils along the route when first
proposed by the developer, Aquind. 

Aquind’s plan would be devastating for our delicate marine and
shoreline wildlife, such as 20 species of waders and the Brent Geese
that winter here from Siberia. Laying the cables would also disturb
significant amounts of toxic waste buried under Milton Common,
threatening families living alongside the route with asbestos. The
previous Secretary of State found that the damaging impacts on our
city and environment could not be justified by any benefits, so what
reason can there be to change his decision?
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